August 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The summer is coming to an end and soon we will have a classroom filled with eager students ready to learn. I hope everyone had an enjoyable and relaxing summer. 

On Monday, August 26 from 5:00pm-6:00pm, our classroom will be open for students and families to visit. This will give students the
opportunity to see their classroom, locker, desk, etc. before the first day of school. Students are also encouraged to bring their supplies with them so they can be ready and organized for the first day of school on Wednesday, August 28.

Finally, our Curriculum Night is scheduled for September 3. Stay tuned for more information.

See you soon,
Mr. Naber
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